
Abby
Western Empress

Abby is from Leander, TX, and is a Cowpoke! She has
been going to camp for 10 years! She will be attending

Texas State University and studying Business
Administration and Economics with a minor in

Fashion Merchandising. Her spirit animal is a chicken
because of how energetic and personable they are.

Her hobbies are dancing, baking, reading, and
spending time outside with her friends!

“Camp has provided me with such a reliable home away
from home. The idea of passing that feeling down to
future generations of campers is really special to me.”



Caroline
Western Empress

Caroline is from Phoenix, AZ, and is a Wrangler! She
has been going to camp for 11 years! She will be
attending Western Washington University and

studying Environmental Science and Biology. She
would like to travel to the Redwood Forest because of
how magical it is. Her dream career is to do research

and teach environmental science for a university.

“I love getting to spend time in nature, away from
technology, and teach independence to girls.”



Kylie
Western Empress

Kylie is from San Antonio, TX, and is a Wrangler! She
has been going to camp for 8 years! She will be

attending Smith College and studying Psychology.
She would like to travel to New York to see some
Broadway shows! Her spirit animal is a Capybara
because they are highly social. Her hobbies are
theater, softball, basketball, and making balloon

animals.
“I want to help bring the magic of camp, that i experienced

as a camper, to the next generation of campers!”



Sterling
Western Empress

Sterling is from Austin, TX, and is a Cowpoke! She
has been going to camp for 8 years! She attends

Trinity University and double majors in English and
Art History. Her spirit animal is a sloth because she
loves to lay around and go with the flow. Her dream

career is to be an Editor/Publisher because she is very
passionate about what she reads. 

“The campers are the reason I have so much fun every
summer and why I keep coming back: I love to watch them

make memories similar to the ones I still cherish”


